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"Education is not preparation for life; education is life itself." - John Dewey 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well and refreshed after the summer break. As we 

prepare to welcome our students back to school, we would like to share some 

important information with you: 

• Bag Size Guidelines: Please ensure that your child's school bag is of an 

appropriate size and send according to the time table. Overly large bags can 

be cumbersome and difficult for students to carry, potentially leading to 

health concerns. 

• Please read carefully important dates and circulars shared with you. 

• Encouraging Reading: We strongly encourage you to foster a love for 

reading in your child. Spend at least 10 minutes daily reading together or 

discussing stories to promote literacy and critical thinking. 

We look forward to welcoming your child back to school and embarking on 

another successful academic year together. Should you have any questions or 

concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Clearance of Fee Dues: Kindly ensure all fee dues are cleared promptly to 

avoid any inconvenience at the beginning of the academic year. 

 

Regards, 

Mrs. Kusum Bhardwaj  

Principal 


